
From: Dietz, Sidney
Sent: 3/7/2014 2:42:26 PM
To: Peterson, Rachel A. (rachel.peterson@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Demand Response PD?

Rachel - Thanks!

From: Peterson, Rachel A. [mailto:rachel.peterson@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Friday, March 07, 2014 2:42 PM 
To: Dietz, Sidney
Subject: RE: Demand Response PD?

Hi Sid - Sounds like Audrey and I will meet with you together, which is good. Yesterday’s 
convo with PG&E and Olivine was a very good session, too. See you soon - Rachel

From: Dietz, Sidney fmailto:SBD4@pqe.coml 
Sent: Friday, March 07, 2014 9:31 AM 
To: Peterson, Rachel A.
Subject: Demand Response PD?

Rachel -

Hi there!

Are you interested in meeting with PG&E about the new Demand Response PD?

yours,

SB GT&S 0314885
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